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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 9:44 AM
To: 'gabiyoyo23@gmail.com'
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Birkholz, Jean (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 575 Brainerd Avenue assessment appeals

Hello Simona Najera, 
 
You came to a hearing on November 6 and the legislative hearing officer stated she would like to combine all your 
assessments regarding the garbage hauler issue together so that she can discuss all at once.  I have combined all 4 
assessments to be heard on Tuesday, January 8, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall. 
 
The City Council public hearing was scheduled as followed: 
 
J1901G – January 9, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Rm 300 
J1902G – January 9, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Rm 300 
J1903G – January 16, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Rm 300 
J1904G – February 20, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Rm 300 
 
They will now be all on Wednesday, February 20, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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